BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of January 7, 1960

Four members were present: H. Cook, Jr. R. B. Biron

R. Nowry
H. Guerin

Mr. Anthony Padula came before the Board with a plan for the approval of same. The members of the Board voted to take it under advisement.

Mr. Sloane, 1a realtor from Boston, Mass., and Mr. Robert Schultz, C.E., from So. Braintree, came before the Board representing the East Coast Builders, Inc., of So. Braintree for a proposed development of 306 units to be located on Hartford Avenue. These men promised that our regulations would be completely followed. In some instances they promised to do more than wastour regulations called for. The promised to used black-top roads instead of oil roads and to used the type II for water mains (cast iron with a cement lining inside). The members of the Board voted unanimously to approve their (writinity) preliminary plan tentatively.

A plan of land owned by Mr. Warren Stearas concerning land on Mechanic Street was signed as one that did not require a public hearing.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Chairman